
Hello,

We're writing in support of the bill that seeks to remove Medicare funding for sex-selection
abortions.  In short, the law should protect the unborn (refer UN Convention on the Rights of the
Child); every child, regardless of gender, must be afforded the basic human right of life.  Taxpayers
should not be funding such decisions.

Sincerely,
Paul and Sandra Koufalas




